John Cunniggham

From: Leland Frayseth <

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 11:11 AM

To: Jerry Brown; Jennifer Allen; John Burgh; Rachel Murphy;
John Cunningham; Karen Mitchoff; Yun,
Cambra,

Subject: [BULK] Congrats to CCWD General Manager Jerry Brown

Hi Jerry, Jennifer, Ernie, John Burgh, Rachel, John Cunningham, Karen Mitchoff, J oseph, Amy, Paul,

I just read the announcement Jerry Brown is leaving Contra Costa Water District (CCWD).
https://www.ccwater.com/civicalerts.aspx? AID=661

I wish Jerry the best in whatever he chooses to do going forward, I am happy for him, moving on, it hasto be a
big relief getting out from under Lisa Borba.

I hope Lisa Borba CCWD Board President resigns soon I have been at the receiving eﬁd of her poor customer
service and leadership skills.

If I were to choose a successor CCWD General Manager internal candidate I would choose Rachel Murphy
CCWD's Engineering Manager I believe with the Board's support she and CCWD would soar especially after
Lisa Borba leaves. Ihave observed in the Operations and Engineering meeting Rachel puts her people out their
and lets them shine especially the young and bright ones an excellent trait of a good leader.

Leland Frayseth
35 year CCWD customer



John Cunnin@am

From: Leland Frayseth -

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 12:03 PM

To: Al il . A
Cc

Sutbsject: Scafy Tunnel, Oroville, Los Vaqueros public comment v

Dear California Water Commission (CWC) Commissioners Quintero, Baker, Ball, Byrne, Curtin, Herrera,
Alvarado, Swanson, staff and the public.

This is my 25th letter over the past 2 years to the CWC. Please accept the following public comment in
response to Department of Water Resources Director Karla Nemeth's presentation at the 2019-09-18 CWC
meeting.

Please watch my video comment at this link https://youtu.be/rvm7r4hYcWs
I am sharing this video comment on the Coastside Fishing Club forum and the Bethel Island facebook group.

Please engage with fishermen, fisherwomen, Delta farmers, Delta residents and boaters at a 2020 offsite CWC
meeting like you met with Central Valley farmers and ranchers in 2019.

Thank you, Leland Frayseth
35 year Contra Costa Water District customer
Sacramento river salmon fisherman



